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ALTON - Alton Fire Department and Alton Police Department have responded to a 
serious traffic crash around 4:30 p.m during rush hour on Illinois Highway 140 near 
Gordon Moore Park entrance. A motorcyclist was airlifted from the scene to a St. Louis 
area hospital.

Alton Police Chief Marcos Pulido confirmed the motorcyclist was the one airlifted from 
the scene.

Alton Police was directing traffic and traffic was backed up significantly in the area.

Police say to avoid the area because they are working the accident.



 

Dan Brannan also contributed to this story.
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